
 

 

 

 

6Th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

FOOD TECHNOLOGY CONTRIBUTION 

 

You may be aware that the school currently provides all children with the opportunity 

to taste and/or explore foods during food technology lessons and a snack if required. 

We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 for each half term to help 

the school fund this.   

Payment of £3.00 should be made through our online School Money system.  You will 

receive an email to enable you to make payment.  Should you have any query regarding 

this please email admin@rachelmadocks.hants.sch.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Niki Wilson 

Headteacher 


